
 

 

 
 

Our Ref:  HTSA:parental letters covid-19/ATK 
Date: 16th October 2020 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following our previous correspondence regarding mask wearing in communal areas, we 
wanted to write to reinforce (PHE) Public Health England advice. We have also now 
been moved to Tier 2 by the Government, so it is vitally important that students wear 
face masks in all communal areas of the school, unless exempt.  
 
Thanks for your support in providing masks.  The response in a short period of time has 
been extremely positive.  If a student comes into school without a mask, they will be able 
to purchase a disposable one for 20p from the Main School Office. This is for 
emergencies only; we ask that students provide their own as we only have limited 
supplies. 
 
We are fast approaching the winter period and inevitably temperatures will drop lower.  
The school is required to keep windows and doors open, to support ventilation where 
possible over the coming months.  Even with the heating on, classrooms may become 
cool. As you are aware students are able to wear a plain navy blue long sleeved V-
neck jumper, as part of the Ruskin uniform, which can be purchased from any local 
supermarket. These can be worn under blazers to keep students warm in the 
classrooms.  This may become essential as we enter the colder period. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A Atkinson (Mrs) 
School Business Manager 
 


